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Message from the President

Dear Members,

As always, I hope you are all safe and well.  I'm pleased to report that the 
NTBA continues to be busy in this pandemic world, and we are fortunate that 
we have been able to continue providing services to you, our members, and 
our community despite the challenges at hand.

Last Month's Events

Last month the NTBA hosted the Judicial Candidate Forum.  Originally planned 
as a live event, Adria Dickey, James Loper, and Tiffany Hanson did a brilliant 
job of quickly changing gears to make it an online presentation and reaching 
over 400 people so far.  Read more about it and get the link to watch the forum 
below.

We also raised over $600 to purchase lunch for the men and women on the 
front line of the fight against Covid-19 at Advent Health.  Carrollwood Country 
Club will be making the delivery later this month.  Big thanks to Angie Rosello 
for her hard work in getting this together, and to everyone who donated!

This Month's Events

TOMORROW - Do you feel like you've got your practice and everything else 
completely under control and Pandemic Practice is a piece of cake? Well, this 
month's virtual luncheon is not going to be for you.  But for the rest of us, I'm 
pretty sure Dineen Wasylik of DPW Legal will have some great tips and tricks 
for everything from video conferencing to balancing work life and home life, 
even when they're all blending together.  It's this Thursday, so make sure you 
register at the link below.

NEXT WEEK - For Attorneys - We will have our usual Zoom Round Table a 
week from Thursday.  Also, the NTBA board has passed new rules for the 
listserv, and we'll be sending those out to all listserv users in the coming days.

Other notes...

Last week the NTBA Board considered and voted unanimously to keep all 
events virtual through September.  Beyond that, as we're all too aware in this 
sixth month of pandemic closures and up-and-down numbers, it is anyone's 
guess.

The current state of the world reminds me of something from law school.  One 
of my professors always closed his lectures with this:  "Questions?  
Comments?  Cries of joy or anguish?"  It seems like such a fitting saying for 
our current times, doesn't it?  Anyway, if you have any of the above and I can 
help in some way, even if it's just to listen or chat, feel free to send me an 
email or give me a call.  jkrukar@kmf-law.com



Jared Krukar
President, North Tampa Bar Association

NTBA'S AUGUST CLE

Register Here 



JUDICIAL CANDIDATE FORUM
On July 9th, the NTBA hosted a Judicial Candidate Forum for the 2020 
Election. We typically put on this forum to get the word out on the judicial 
candidates running for judicial service. While Covid-19 changed the logistics, 
with the help of Adria Dickey, James Loper, Tiffany Hanson, and Jared Krukar, 
we were able to host our judicial candidate forum via Zoom! This year there 
are 6 contested races in judicial elections for Hillsborough County. The forum 
was recorded and has been uploaded to our website. In the video, each 
candidate had 6 minutes to answer 6 pre-approved, key questions that would 
better assist the voters in making their decision. We recorded each candidate’s 
answer and have included their written answers to our questions as well. If you 
have not had the opportunity yet, we encourage you to check out the video and 
the candidates’ written answers on our website and help us spread the word.

You can find the link to the forum, as well as the candidates’ written answers 
and links to their websites, here:

https://www.northtampabarassociation.com/judicial-candidates-forum-2020/

If you’re on social media, here is the link to our Facebook page. If you’re 
willing, please share the post by clicking “share” and then “Share Now.”

https://www.facebook.com/NorthTampaBar/posts/3312497645 447204

And don’t forget to get out there and VOTE! Early voting is open now, and 
Election Day is August 18, 2020.



Next Month's Events

SEPTEMBER CLE:

JIM MATULIS 

Trademark Law: 
What Your Clients Need You To 

Know

September 10, 2020
Via ZOOM
12:00 PM

Register Here 

Attorney Round Table Discussion

September 17, 2020
Noon to 1:00 PM

More information to follow

Registration link to be sent via email

NTBA Thanks Our Annual Sponsors:



Save These Long-Term Dates!



Monthly Membership Meetings

• October 8
• November 12

Attorney Roundtable Meetings

• October 15
• November 19

Other Helpful Info

Sponsorships:

NTBA offers a variety of sponsorship opportunities.  Anyone interested in 
sponsoring the NTBA should contact our President-Elect, Angie Rosello 
at angelica@corteshodzlaw.com and she will assist you in determining the 
appropriate level of sponsorship to meet your goals and fit your budget.

Submissions and Social Media:

Hey North Tampa Bar members! Are you doing good things in our community? 
Do you have a charitable or professional event coming up? Were you a 
speaker at a recent legal education event? We want to know, and to share!

Tag @NorthTampaBar in your Facebook post or send us a message with 
some info and a photo so we can get the word out! We love to hear from you!

Profile updates:

To update your membership info, email northtampabarassociation@gmail.com.

Listserv:

Attorneys - do you have a question or a notice for your fellow attorneys and 
cannot wait for roundtable?  Email NTBA's attorneys at 
listserve@ntba.topicbox.com.

Follow Us on Social Media
Facebook: @NorthTampaBar

Twitter: @NorthTampaBar



Jared Krukar, President
North Tampa Bar Association

jkrukar@kmf-law.com

Unsubscribe


